
                                                                                                                               
 

POLAR Walkthrough Winter Dose of COVID-19 Vaccine 

Below is a snapshot of the Provider Bulletin regarding the winter dose of the COVID-19 Vaccine for selected population 

groups. The POLAR searches below will need to be completed separately for the separate patient groups.   

 

 



                                                                                                                               
 

Search 1 Patients over 65 years needing COVID-19 Booster 4 

Open POLAR select 
Reports then select 
COVID-19 Vaccine  
Planning (BETA) 

 
Select Patient Status 
Active you may also 
want to select RACGP 
active as well.  

 
For Patients aged 65 
years and over in the 
Patient phase tab under 
the patient age search 
function put in the 
following >=65  and 
press enter key 

 



                                                                                                                               
Under the Patient Phase 
tab select the search for 
vaccine date 3 then put 
the following formula in 
<= 25/11/2021 or (the 
date four months ago 
date) then press enter.  

 
To print go to the 
patient list up the top 
right hand side and 
export to excel. 
Select Back to Home to 
go back to the report. 

 

 
 

 
 

Search 2 Patients immunocompromised needing  COVID -19 Booster 4  

In the same COVID 
report clear the filters 
apart from the patient 
status filters you 
may/may not wish to 
apply the RACGP Active 
filter.  

 



                                                                                                                               
In the Patient Phase 
Details Tab select 
Patient Age search and 
put in the following 
formula 
>=16 then select enter 
 

 
Down the bottom of the 
report you will see 
Select Phase 1b Sub 
Group  

 
Select 
Immunodeficiency 
Immunosuppressant 
medications and Bone 
Marrow transplant 
recipients and confirm 
the selection.  

 



                                                                                                                               
Under the Patient Phase 
tab select the search for 
vaccine date 3 then put 
the following formula in 
<= 25/11/2021 or (the 
date four months ago ) 
then press enter. 

 
To print go to the 
patient list up the top 
right hand side and 
export to excel. Select 
Back to Home to go 
back to the report. 

 

 

 
 

Search 3  Indigenous Australians over 50 years needing COVID-19 Vaccine Booster 4 

In the same COVID 
report clear the filters 
apart from the patient 
active status filter you 
may/may not wish to 
apply the RACGP Active 
filter. 

 



                                                                                                                               
Under the patient phase 
tab down the bottom 
you will see Indigenous 
patients aged 55 years 
and over select this and 
confirm the selection. 
 (The software vendor 
is in the process of 
updating this to 50 
years and over)   

 



                                                                                                                               
Under the Patient Phase 
tab select the search for 
vaccine date 3 then put 
the following formula in 
<= 25/11/2021 or (the 
date four months 
previous) then press 
enter. 

 
To print go to the 
patient list up the top 
right hand side and 
export to excel.  

 

 
 


